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From: Kris Moelter
To: Police Civilian Oversight Board
Subject: Senate Bill 117 - regarding civilian oversight boards
Date: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 7:54:10 AM

Good morning. I am Kris Moelter, a member of the Community Response Team. We wanted
to let you know, if you don't already, that a bill has been introduced in the Legislature that
could effectively gut Madison's independent monitor and civilian oversight board. 

Here is a link to the legislative webpage that contains the bill:
https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/2021/proposals/sb117 

A public hearing is scheduled for this Thursday, the 18th, in Milwaukee. It appears as though
no virtual testimony is allowed, but you can email comments to the committee clerk. Here is
the hearing notice:  https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/raw/cid/1603541

As members of Madison's civilian oversight board, we wanted to make you aware of this bill
and hearing.

Thank you for your time. Take care and be well,

Kris
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